
          

Trevor Robson 

ICCM 

 

 

27th March 2017 

  

Dear Trevor 

  

Thank you so much for your donation to The Willows Support Group through the 

Recycling of Metals scheme.  We look forward to working alongside Brenda and her team 

at Reading Crematorium to create a lovely baby garden for all the families to use.  We 

have lots of ideas and hoping the weather is on our side this summer. 

The Willows Support Group supports parents through baby loss - miscarriage, stillbirth 

and neo-natal death.  We meet up on a monthly basis to help the parents talk about 

their experiences and share their feelings.  With the generous support of fundraisers, we 

are able to support more parents and provide events so families can come together to 

remember their little ones.  

For more information about our group and to see the projects we are working on, please 

take a look at our website.  

www.willowssupportgroup.co.uk   

 

Thank you again for your support. 

  

Yours sincerely  

  

Dawn, Alva & Nicky 

  

The Willows Group Committee  

http://www.willowssupportgroup.co.uk/

